BID OPENING FOR GRATIOT RIVER PARK VAULT TOILET PROJECT
KEWEENAW COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS
April 19, 2019

A meeting was held for bid opening for the Gratiot River Park vault toilet project on Friday, April 19,
2019 at 3:00 p.m. at the Courthouse in Eagle River, Ml and began with the Pledge of Allegiance.

The following commissioners were present: Bob DeMarois, Sandy Gayk, Jim Vivian and Don Piche.
Absent: Del Rajala.

OHM Engineer Zane Hyrkas was present as the bid was opened for the Gratiot River Park Vault Toilet.
The bid received from Huffcutt Concrete, LLC was in the amount of $32,361 with an additional $500 to

get the form liner choice.

There was a question regarding the roof that was on this building by this company. OHM Engineer Zane
Hyrkas will investigate the questions raised including whether a hip roof would be available.

The bid will be awarded at the next Board of Commissioners meeting on May 15, 2019 at 6:30 p.m.
unless a special meeting is scheduled prior to that.

Motion by Gayk to adjourn at 3:15 p.m.

Donald Piche, Chairman Julie A. Carlson, County Clerk



